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Exemplary education for all, through God's amazing grace    

Learning, Integrity, Dignity, Love, Confidence.  

Learning together, as we journey with God in Love, we act with Integrity, treat others with Dignity 

and grow in Confidence. 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,        23rd November 2021 

 

RE:  Year 3 Nativity Performances to Parents 

 

Year 3 are busy with their Nativity play rehearsals which they will be performing to parents on Monday, 

13th December and Wednesday, 15th December from 2pm – 2.45pm. 

 

To keep everyone as safe as possible, we would like to invite a maximum of 2 adults per child to either 

one of the performances.  We would therefore like you to complete and return the slip below so that we 

know how many adults will be attending each performance. 

 

We do hope that you will be able to attend one of the Nativity performances and look forward to 

receiving your completed slip by Friday, 3rd December. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

Miss Brick  Miss Foster  Miss Denman 

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

REPLY SLIP TO BE RETURNED BY FRIDAY, 3RD DECEMBER 2021 

 

NAME OF CHILD:  …………………………………………… DATE:  ……………………….. 

 

Adults are limited to a maximum of 2 per child and can only attend one of the performances so please 

specify your preference below.  Each performance is from 2pm – 2.45pm 

 

I/We are able to attend the Nativity Performance on Monday, 13th December. No. of Adults ________ 

 

I/We are able to attend the Nativity Performance on Wednesday, 15th December. No. of Adults ______  

 

 

 

SIGNATURE OF PARENT/CARER:  ……………………………… DATE:  ……………… 
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